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Planning Application 2020/0673/P
25-26 Red Lion Street

Dear Jaspreet,

T have just been informed of the above planning application by a neighbour. This restaurant has previously
caused us much grief] showing little concern for local residents. As a result, T will be writing to object to
this new application.

In light of the current government lockdown due to Covid-19, I was wondering if the time for comments
could be extended. Living directly above the restaurant but currently spending everyday inside my flat, 1
obviously didn't see a notice posted on the street. I'm sure others would like the opportunity to comment. As
a result of the lockdown T think most will not have seen this notice yet.

T look forward to hearing from you soon.
Kind regards,



